
Date:

May 11, 2010
To: 

All Staff

From:

F. Blackwood, Director

Subject: 
Inappropriate Behaviour with Clients



It has come to my attention that recent behaviour within and outside of this office has crossed some inappropriate, and at times, illegal boundaries.  This behaviour will end NOW.  

The parties responsible for these recent events are being dealt with promptly and severely.  I am disappointed and embarrassed for an organization of this caliber, and one holding such respect in the community, to be faced with such issues.

To curb any further gossip or ongoing reaction to the recent disparaging comments by staff, the following action is being taken:

1. The persons responsible for the incidents are being dealt with.  They have chosen to seek other employment.

2. Any continued gossip or similar behaviour on the part of any staff member will result in:

a) A verbal warning;

b) A written warning;

c) Dismissal of services, if a) and b) are not successful in changing the inappropriate behaviour.

3. Two sensitivity workshops will be held on the following dates.  These are mandatory.  Please choose one of each workshop. (Workshop limit: 10-12 participants).
	Workshop
	Day
	Date
	Time
	Room

	Sensitivity in Dealing with People’s Distress
	Tues.
	May 25
	9-12
	Atrium

	Sensitivity in Dealing with People’s Distress
	Tues.
	June 8
	9-12
	Atrium

	Talking to Troubled Teens with Compassion & Firmness
	Tues.
	June 3
	1-4
	Boardroom

	Talking to Troubled Teens with Compassion & Firmness
	Tues.
	June 17
	1-4
	Boardroom


Contact Joanne at x1111 to book your time.

May we move forward together in effectiveness and positivity.
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